
T
h

e 
W

o
o

d
h

am
 L

ey
 

W
ee

k
ly

 

Summer Term 
Volume 4 

Issue  

9th May 2014 

Year 6 SATS 

Next week , the Year 6 children will be sitting their important SATs tests. The children have 

worked very hard and on behalf of the whole school community, we wish them well. 

They will have tests in Reading, Mathematics, Mental Mathematics, Spelling and Grammar at 

Levels 3-5 and some children will sit Level 6 papers. There are no SAT tests in writing as 

writing is assessed by Teacher assessment only. They need to have a restful weekend and  

be raring to go next week! Just spend some time revising those few areas that you are unsure 

about. 

The children will be coming to a special SATs Breakfast next week as well so that we can have 

a chance to settle any pre-test nerves and go over any areas that may still be unclear. 

It is a very busy week for them and they will be tired at the end but we wish them all the very 

best! 

Netball Success!!! 

I would like to congratulate the Netball team for the way that they played this week 

against Robert Drake. The children worked hard as a team to secure a victory of 14—0. 

The team have listened hard to the advice given and learnt from the games that they 

have lost which is why they thoroughly deserve this win. The ‘Person-of –the-Match’ 

was Emily Smith. Well done Emily. 

Football Match Vs Hadleigh Junior 

The football team played their third game in the season yesterday and, sadly lost, 4-3. 

The team, however, played superbly and were unlucky not to win. We would like to 

say a special well done to Dylan (Yr6) who played with great 

enthusiasm and skill throughout, on his debut game. 
 

Year 2 trip to the Library 

Years 1 and 2 went on a rather exciting trip to the library a 

couple of weeks ago.  ‘Exciting?’ I hear you cry.  The part 

that got the children most excited was the journey there and 

back on the train.  For some children, this was their first train 

trip.  All of us had a lovely time seeing how the train station 

worked, having our own tickets and finding out about how 

the library worked. Southend library has a lovely children’s 

section, with comfortable places to sit and enjoy a book to-

gether.  It’s well worth a trip. 

Polite Notices 

1. Can you remind your child to bring in their water  bot-

tle so that they can keep hydrated all day long please. 

We do have plastic disposable cups by the Water   

cooler for the children to use but only on the rare occa-

sion that they have forgotten. 

2. Can you, also, please remind your children about the 

importance of homework, completing it and then hand-

ing it in at the appropriate time. Thank you. 

3. The Nursery will be having a bake sale after school on 

Thursday and Friday next week so bring your pennies 

to help support  

them. Thank you. 

    Class Result 

Turner 90.52% 

Picasso 88.50% 

Matisse 95.45% 

Monet 94.50% 

Hockney 95.11% 

Goldsworthy 95..19% 

Whole school % since the 

start of the year 95.24% 

League points 

0 

7 

3 

0 

6 

6 

Lead Class 

Picasso, 

 

Dali 97.62% 6 

Weekly results 

 

Attendance League 

Well done to Dali   

class for winning the  

attendance League for 

this week. 

 

Diary dates 

12th—

15th May  

SATS Week 

26-30th 

May 

Half Term 

1st-4th 

June 

Yr. 6 Residential trip 

to Kingswood 

9th June Junior Music  

Festival at the Cliffs 

12th June Geography Day 

celebration 

21st June  Summer Fete 

3rd July Sports Day 

15th July Swimming Gala at 

Runnymede 

16th & 

17th 

Yr. 6 end of year 

productions' 

18th July  Last day of School 

15th June Race for Life 

8th July  Yr 6 trip to  

Adventure Island 

‘WLPS is committed to developing unique and ambitious children who make informed choices and are inspired 

to reach their greatest potential.’ 

Can you ensure that your child 

has a water bottle with them 

each day so that they can keep 

hydrated. This will be  

Increasingly important as we 

move into the glorious  

summer that we are owed! 

CURRY NIGHT– 15TH  

MAY 

Time is running out to get 

your Curry Night Tickets 

from the office. If not enough 

are sold then this event will 

sadly have to be cancelled! 


